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To whom it may concern, 
 
As a young family who often packs up and heads into the bush in our 4wd on the 
weekend, I would like to urge you to keep or re-instate full access to all tracks and roads. 
I see a worrying trend of shutting off the public, with the exception of walkers, to these 
places. Walking long distances is not a practical option for many people. We always 
consider the environment and clean up after ourselves, as do the majority of other 4wd 
vehicle owners. We like to take our kids to these places to learn respect and awe for our 
beautiful country. Something that we really can't teach them if access is taken away. 
Please keep these areas open. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tania Meloni 


